
 
 

 
  

From: Helen Katano 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Oppose Covid Vaccine for children 
Date: Wednesday, August 18, 2021 9:21:57 PM 

I strongly oppose mandated vaccine for children in Nevada schools.  I have 2 children, one is 
12 and the other is 7.  Both have had covid. They, like many other children got it very mild 
and recovered within a few days. I do not wish them to have a vaccine that could be more 
harmful to them than the actual virus.  It is my right as a parent to decide what is best for 
them.  Do not mandate this experimental vaccine! 


